TLPERAS
Ho Lap College Alumni Association

15 Tseuk Luk Street,San Po Kong,Kowloon Tel : 2322 2229 ‘
Fax - 2320 2414 E-mail : info@holap.org.hk Web - http://www holap.org hk

FRR ~ Bl AT

B A (TR ERBORGED) THIE IR R S5 IR -
FUER 2020 45 11 A 22 H 2 S 8RB0 SR SR -
SN A TR -

A L PR S R A I R R MR T & SE L L PTG YA (R
fd - A SRR ~ Bl R R AT AR -

GV
§9%

CIRVASSE @8- =SV tis5 i)
ARG EREIREE R N RRR

—E_ZFFt+H+/\H




TLPFRAR
Ho Lap College Alumni Association

15 Tseuk Luk Street,San Po Kong,Kowloon Tel - 2322 2229 ~
Fax : 2320 2414 E-mail - mfo@holap.orghk Web - http//www holap.org hk

HO AP COLLEGE

18 October 2020

Dear Alumni,

Golden Jubilee Dinner of Ho Lap College (Sponsored by the Sik Sik Yuen)

Pursuant to the Hong Kong Government’s social distancing measures and restrictions
applicable to catering business and scheduled premises under Prevention and
Control of Disease Ordinance, the Golden Jubilee Dinner scheduled on

22" November 2020 cannot be convened. Details will be announced later.

We are deeply regretful for the inconvenience caused. We ask for your

understanding.

Stay strong and healthy!

Yours sincerely,
Cheung Kam-hing, Chairman of the Ho Lap College Alumni Association

Yuen Kam-chuen, Chairman of Ho Lap College Golden Jubilee Dinner Committee




